COVID-19 UPDATE NO. 4

Thursday, 29 October 2020

Dear Members,

The Ministry of Health has requested more details on ‘Close Contact’ going back as far as the
12 October 20, they have been given all details going back to the 17 October '20 as originally
requested.

All 48 staff, contractors, and caddies were tested for the Corona Virus on 28 October '20, and
all are now in home quarantine for the next 14 days. They will be tested again on the 15th day
before returning to their work stations, once a person is tested, they receive a wrist band which
is dated based on the records of encounter with the infected person. The results of the tests
will be out within the next 5 to 6 days, Members will be updated.

The affected Member has been hospitalized and has been attended to by the authorities. We
have been advised by the Buaya Group that all those who have not gone for COVID-19 testing
will have their test done today.

Friday 30 October '20, 457 Members of staff, contractors, and caddies will be tested at the
club for Corona Virus and the results thereof will also be communicated to Members.

The Ministry of Health Hotline Number: 011 5629 5356. The Doctor in charge of this case at
the Ministry has instructed that they will only deal with one person at the Club concerning this
case, all communications must go through our Human Resources Manager Ms. Nagammai
M. Suppiah.

In total 38 Members visited the Club on the 28 October ’20, only 6 Members had beverages
at the Main Lounge which is open to Members. On entering the Main Lounge, a more specific
register, registering Members, and their guest’s names for area targeting in the future.

Sanitization Update — Past 48 Hours. Areas that were deep sanitized on 28 October '20 are
in the link below:

https://www.thersgc.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/10/disinfection-exercise-progress-report-
28102020-2.pdf

The areas to be deep sanitized today are as follows:

1. Marcom Store

2. Document Control Room
3. Emergency Stairs 1&2
4, Admin Store

5. Modesto Kitchen

6. Maintenance Workshop

The Management
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